Mile High Chapter Notes 
10/20/2021
The meeting started at 6:02 PM.  The meeting was held in a hybrid setting at both The Commons in downtown Denver and on the Zoom platform.

Members from the board introduced themselves: Mo ran the meeting in Cody’s place, Gary Van Dorn, Jodi Witthaus, Nate Hecker, Suzy D’Mello, and Lisa Bonderson were all in attendance.  Five additional members were in attendance

Minutes:  Were tabled by Gary and seconded by Shane.  Minutes for August and September will be sent out by next meeting.

Treasurer’s Report:  starting balance:  1823.77 ending balance 1813.13  Shanemade a motion to adopt the report and Lisa seconded.

Fundraising Report:  Air pod raffle is happening at State Convention.  Buy one bag of candy (entry in to the drawing) or $5 bags (entries)  for $20  

Membership report:  Julia Zannon is still writing for the Blind Coloradan blog.  Facebook page needs to be shared.

State Convention:  Mile High has been asked to help with the NFB pledge.  Mile High will pledge $200 to the affiliate.  Nate motioned and Shane seconded.  Door prizes donation:  $150.  Nate motioned and Shane seconded.  Agenda is coming out soon.Thurs-Sun

Accessible Voting:  has gone live for voting without a printer.  

RTD Report:  Not much to report, but the 16th street mall near Skyline park will be a mockup to see in-person.  There will be no curb, but there will be a tactile barrier in order to find the bus lanes.  It will take 2-3 years to complete the project.  Mockup prototype will be done by end of this year or early next year for people to try out.  Lonetree shuttle is available for people attending state convention since the hotel does not have a shuttle any longer.  

Miscellaneous Report:  November we will be having a chapter meeting.  December holiday party in-person.  

Meeting was adjourned at 7:16 by Jodi and seconded by Shane.  

